
 

 
Welcome to your new Smile Journey! 

 
 
Congratulations! You took the first step towards a healthier smile.  Before your 
complimentary first appointment, there are a few things you should know.    
 
First, you should have received an email from our Patient Care team with a link to 
complete your online new patient form. The form helps us to determine any 
concerns, health history, and assists our insurance coordinator in getting 
everything verified and ready before your visit.  If you did not receive the email, 
please give us a call or email hello@powerpryseortho.com.   
 
During your new patient exam, you'll meet Dr. Power or Dr. Pryse and our amazing 
team. Our records coordinator will take diagnostic photos and 3-D x-rays with our 
state-of-the-art low-dose Cone Beam CT. For the x-ray, we ask that any earrings are 
removed and if a hoodie is worn, to have a tee underneath as the hoodie will need 
to be set aside for a few minutes.   
 
Next, your 3-D scan is built and reviewed by the doctor while the treatment 
coordinator brings you in to discuss any concerns and questions you may have.  
The doctor will then complete a thorough exam so he can suggest the best 
personalized treatment options. 
 
Depending on the suggested course of treatment, our TC will discuss several 
different payment options that best fit your budget since a beautiful smile should 
never break the bank!   
 
Finally, our team will be available to answer all of your questions before, during, 
and after your exam. We’re here to make sure that you and your family are as 
comfortable and relaxed as possible. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you soon! 
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